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Announcement # 20-54 

Date:  September 3, 2020 

Topic:  Bulk AOT Deliveries 

PennyMac will begin taking Bulk AOT deliveries effective September 4, 2020. The maximum 

commitment period allowed will be 7 days, and limited to only next month AOTs. 

Please refer to the Bulk AOT Commitment resource guide on GoPennyMac.com for an 

overview to the PennyMac delivery and purchase process for Bulk AOT commitments. 

Please contact your Sales Representative with any questions. 


